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Hi Area 58 and thank you to the GSR who is reading my report.  My name is Debbie H. and I am an 
alcoholic. I am currently serving District 29 (Baker County, Union County, and Wallowa County) as 
DCM, web-servant of oregonaadistrict29.org, chair for Public Information,and Hotline Chair for District 
29. My sobriety date is May 10, 2011 and my home group is“Been There Done That” groupon Sunday, 
in Baker City. 
 
We continue to have our website announced on 2 radio stationsin the “community calendar”. We also 
have paid a radio station to run various PSAs from GSO over their airways, which ran throughout the 
holidays until the first of February, however, they are still continuing to run them without pay. Yippee! 
 
Our newspaper for two counties has requested that we post all of our scheduled AA meetings for Baker, 
Union, and Wallowa in their newspapers and now ALL of our meetings in our District are running in 
our newspapers.  
 
DHS has also contacted me requesting I send them two pamphlets to give to their DHS workers to 
distribute to their clients in all three counties in District 29.  They have also requested links to GSOs 
A.A.W.S. store for their own buying of AA materials to give to their clients.  The chosen pamphlets 
given to DHS were “So You Think Your Different” and “Is AA For You”.   
 
We have had lots of snow over here in our area so we have been unable to have a District business 
meeting since November, however, it won’t be long now because the snow is melting!We continue to 
rotate our business meetings from county to county and it’s working very well for unity and 
involvement. 
 
Attendance at meetings is up, four new meetings have been added to our schedule, and all is well in our 
community of Alcoholics Anonymous. 
 
It has been an honor and a privilege to give back to AA what it has so freely been given to me through 
my service opportunities and thank you all for your patience, love, and support I have received from 
District 29 and AA as a whole.  
 
Keeping the plug in the jug… thanks to AA and AA service! 
 
Debbie H, DCM District 29 
 


